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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our Sports Star of  the 

week is Kian, Year 2, for 

fantastic tennis skills on 

Monday at Multi Sports 

Club.  Well done! 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Reception – Riley 

Year 1 – Molly 

Year 2 - Paige 

Year 3 – Khali 

Year 4  - Ben 

Year 5 – Angelina 

Year 6  - Aneira 

Well done! 

Well Done to our Music 

Performers of the week 

our Year 6 Class for a 

fabulous class 

performance.   

Well Done!  

October  

 

Monday 15
th

  Parents’ Evening for all 

classes 

Wednesday 

17
th

 – Friday 19th 

Winmarleigh Residential for   

Year 5 & Year 6 pupils 

Friday 19th Last Day of Term 

W/C 29
th

  Holiday Club at Hindley 

Green CP School 

 

W/C 22
nd

 October  & 29
th

 October - 

Half Term Holidays 

 

Wednesday  31
st

  Closing date for secondary 

school applications 

November 

Monday 5
th

  School re-opens – normal 

school times 

Monday  5
th

  Reception Class intake 2019 

online application service 

opens 

Wednesday 7th Open afternoon for prospective 

new intake Reception 2019 

Thursday 8th Cinema trip for EYFS & KS1 

children 

 

Friday 9th FOSJ’s Fancy Dress Disco.  Tickets 

on sale from the school office 

 

Sunday 11th at 

9.30am 

Remembrance Sunday at St. 

John’s Church 

 

Friday 16th  

 

Children in Need Day 

Friday 23
rd

 

 

Non uniform day.  In return kind 

donations of non perishable 

Christmas items.  Coloured 

theme for each class tbc 

Friday 30
th

 

 

IntraHealth Nasal Flue 

Immunisation for Reception – 

Year 5 

 

 
Parents’ Evening 

Monday 15th  

October 

Please don’t forget to send your 

slip back into school with your 

chosen time allocation.   

Thank you. 

 

Reception Class 

Photo 

Distributed to the children today is 

the Reception Class picture.  This 

will be published in the Wigan 

Observer approximately during half 

term.  If you would like to purchase 

this picture please send your 

completed order form and payment 

back into school by  

Friday 19th October.  Thank you. 

 

Admissions  
Would you like your little one to attend St. John’s 

when they are of school age?  Have you put their 

name down at the office?  If not, please collect a 

Registration of Interest Form.   If you have any 

queries or require any more information please 

do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Glynn who will be 

happy to help you. 

 

161 families have already 

activated their accounts  

Thank you!  😊   

If you have not already done so,  

please log into your Parent Pay to 

activate your account.  This will 

ensure you will be up to date with 

what’s going on in school and book 

places on fantastic opportunities for 

your child.  The school office is going 

cashless and will not be accepting cash 

after the 19th October.   If you have 

any problems please contact Mrs 

Glynn in the school office.   

Please activate today! 

 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk
http://r72.cooltext.com/d.php?renderid=299290782856272&extension=png
http://r74.cooltext.com/d.php?renderid=299285967251697&extension=png
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

‘Do you have any old/unused keys lying 
around your home?’ 
 
Thank you so much for the donations 
so far… but we need more 
old/unused keys for our current art 
project, so please could you take a look 
around your home/garage to see if you 
have any old/odd keys that are lying 
around that no longer belong to 
anything. Maybe an old door key, 
padlock key, gate key, locker key…? 
Perhaps you could ask at work your 
workplace if your colleagues there have 
any they would like to donate? 
If you do have some unwanted keys, 
please send them into your school 
office as soon as possible. 
Thank you, as always, for your support 
with this special project. 

 

 

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL 

APPLICATIONS  

Parents/carers wishing 

to apply to High School 

for September 2019.  

Please note the 

deadline is fast 

approaching - Monday 

31st October 2018. 

Please see the link 

below – 
https://www.wigan.gov.uk/R
esident/Education/Schools/Sc
hool-Admissions/Secondary-

schools.aspx 

Paper copies are also 

available from the 

school office. 

 Toddler Group 
 

 
 

The group is every Tuesday  morning 

9.00 am – 10.00 am  £1.50 including 

refreshments 

All welcome 

FOSJ’S FANCY DRESS  SCHOOL DISCO 

FRIDAY 9TH NOVEMBER, 5.30 pm – 7.00 pm  

 

TICKETS PRICED AT £2 AVAILABLE 

FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

 

Is your child or someone you know, 

due to start school in September 

2019?  If so, we would like to invite 

you to join us at our ‘Open Afternoon’.   

Please come along between  

1:30pm – 3:00pm on Wednesday 

7th November 

A great opportunity to see our 

wonderful school in action. 
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